
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
FOR THE FOUNDERS DAY COMMISSION 

REGARDING THE FESTIVAL SITE REVIEW 

LOCATED AT THE STEPHENSON BUILDING 

101 OLD FITZHUGH ROAD – DRIPPING SPRINGS, TEXAS 

SATURDAY, APRIL 19, 2025, AT 8:30 A.M. 

 

The City of Dripping Springs Founders Day Commission may attend the festival site review. The site 

review will be held Saturday, April 19, 2025, at 8:30 a.m. at the Stephenson Building, 101 Old Fitzhugh 

Road, Dripping Springs, Texas.  A quorum of the Founders Day Commission may be present, and no 

action will be taken by the commission. 

 

Certification 

 

I hereby certify the above notice of a quorum was posted at City of Dripping Springs City Hall and on the 

City’s website on April 15, 2025, at 12:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

       ____________________________________ 

       Diana Boone, City Secretary 

 


